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Issue Date: October 05th, 2023 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
This PCN C0472 notice is to inform you that we are making some design changes of several items that you 
have purchased from Littelfuse. 
 
Description of the Change: 

                            
Reason for The Change: 

 
Effective Date of the Change: 

 
What You Need to Do: 

 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact your Littelfuse Customer Service or Inside Sales 
Representative. We appreciate your business and our continued partnership. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Renata Cebada 

 

Associate Product Manager 
Commercial Vehicle Products 

Littelfuse will make design changes to some of our Battery Disconnect Switches which we currently 
supply to you, in order to improve the mechanical reliability of the products. These changes will not 
affect the electrical specifications. 

 

March 4th, 2024 

Please review the affected finished goods and the components involved in the “Part numbers 
affected” file. 

The involved components are core, shaft, o-ring, fixed flange and/or cover.  
The new design for the mobile core and shaft will increase the safety level of assembling and keep the 
shaft perfectly aligned with the moving axis. 
It has been decided to remove the o-ring due to avoid a potential defect (isolation of the main 
contact) and lab test demonstrated that there is no change on the IP rating. 
The hole diameter from the flange needs to be changed to match with the new shaft design.  
A new design for the cover has been applied in order to eliminate not useful features and to fix 
molding issues. 
process 


